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Project Status Update — Bridge V-52 Replacement Distributed: July 3, 2012
Project:

Emergency Replacement of Bridge V-52
CR-517, Vernon Township

Contractor:

Lakeside Construction $97,365.00
Schedule:

Road Closure Date: June 21, 2012
Date of

Road Opening: July 2, 2012

CR-517 Detour / Closure:

CR-517 between Sand Hill Road and Sammis Road has been fully
opened to traffic.

Construction Activities:

Bridge V-52

Fabricate Detour Signs - Complete
Install Detour Signs - Complete

Remove Existing Structure- Complete
Pour New Concrete Footings & Headwalls- Complete
Install New Concrete Pipe- Complete
Backfill & Grade Roadway- Complete
Final Paving and Landscaping - Complete
Guide Rail Installation - Complete

Open Roadway to Traffic - Complete
Final Punch List Items — In Progress

CR-517 Opened to Traffic at Bridge V-52
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Contact Information:

For more information about this project please feel free to contact Matt Sinke, Senior Engineer, of the Sussex
County Division of Engineering at 973-579-0430 or dpw@sussex.nj.us
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